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Dear Prayer Partners,
 
Due to an oversight, our November prayer letter was not sent out on the intended date. We apologize for any 
inconvenience! We want to thank you all for your continued prayers for us.  We have been traveling to our 
supporting churches. Your prayers and financial support are so valuable to us. We could not continue to stay active 
in ministry without you.  

We have stayed in touch with our partners on Nukuoro as much as is possible. Pastor Ray’s back is almost better 
now. We received word from Jarson that they will be returning to Nukuoro on the next ship down from Pohnpei. 
Unfortunately, we do not know when that will be. The ship schedule is very sporadic. Hopefully, it will return before 
Christmas.  

The crate we shipped in September arrived in California and will go out to Pohnpei within the next month. We are 
praying that it will arrive before the ship leaves. Pastor Ray needs the supplies we have on it. These are things 
they could not purchase on their own. Unfortunately, solar supplies are costly in Pohnpei and are not readily 
available.  

We have tried to stay in touch with the FSM national government and the American Embassy regarding when we 
can go to the country again but have not received any concrete news yet. Many rumors are being circulated, but 
we have to get word from the government to know what is happening. Sometimes this is very slow coming. Since 
the American Embassy has to get its information from the FSM national government, they do not always know 
either. So please pray that the country will open soon.

The work project in WV at the camp was canceled. However, the church operating the camp purchased their first 
church building, so now they are working on that instead of the camp. We will be in touch with them to help with 
both projects.

Thank you for praying for my wife’s mother. She fell back in September and broke her pelvis. She spent some time 
in a rehab center but is now home and doing much better. We are very thankful for that.

Prayer Requests:   Please pray for Pastor Ray, Mercyda, our church family on Nukuoro; safe passage for the 
crate; Jarson, TauAloha, and family to be able to return to Nukuoro; our health and safety as we travel.  

In Christ,

Jack & Melinda


